
Cooper, Thomas <NHTSA> 

From: Cooper, Thomas <NHTSA>

Sent: Thursday, April 03, 2008 8:44 AM

To: 'Neff, Donald'

Subject: RE: PE08-004 04-05 Quest, Armada SRS Diagnosis Sensor Units

4/3/2008

Hi Don, 
Your request for an extension for Nissan’s reply to ODI’s information request letter dated Feb. 15, 2008, is granted.  The new reply 
due date is April 16, 2008. 
  
(Note that the correct investigation number is PE08-004). 
  
Regards, 
  
Tom Cooper 
Chief, Vehicle Integrity Division  
Office of Defects Investigation 
  

From: Neff, Donald [mailto:donald.neff@Nissan-Usa.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2008 4:33 PM 
To: Cooper, Thomas <NHTSA> 
Subject: PE08-044 04-05 Quest, Armada SRS Diagnosis Sensor Units 
  
Tom, 
  
Unfortunately there has been a delay in the receipt of some technical information that we deem necessary for a comprehensive 
response to NHTSA’s IR (PE08-044).  Therefore, Nissan is requesting a two week extension of the due date from April 2nd until 
April 16th. 
  
Thank You for your consideration, 
Don. 


